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I was very honored to atend the NCCW Mee�ng in Washington DC last 
weekend. It began on Friday.  Many of the ladies walked in the Pro-Life 
March, those of us who couldn’t do the three-hour walk watched the 
walk and speeches on Television. 

In addi�on to the reports, there were two different sessions where 
Province Directors were all given a chance to talk about the Province 
they represent, what is happening in their Province, what is working 
well for them, and what isn’t working well.  There are many differences 
between the provinces such as the number of Diocese in each Province, 
how many are ac�ve and inac�ve, etc. I really enjoyed this part of the 
mee�ng. There were also a number of Rosaries, Night Prayers and 
Mass.  It was a beau�ful experience for me.  The Sisters were all very 
hospitable, friendly, and nice. There was one unique situa�on though.  
The shower head hit me in the chest so trying to wash my hair was a 
new challenge.  The mee�ng concluded a�er lunch on Sunday. We were 
back in Salt Lake by 8:00 Sunday evening. 

 

NCCW offers Monthly Rosary Calls on the 13th of each month for anyone 
who wants to join in. The Rosaries are based on the Mystery for the 
appropriate day and with a theme. Opening and closing prayers are 
listed on the email sent to all members. The themes are located on the 
website in the Members Only sec�on/Pray the Rosary with NCCW.  You 
will need to log into your account.  

NCCW also offers “Members Only” Zoom mee�ngs each month 
discussing various topics.  I atend all of the monthly rosaries and 



mee�ngs.  They are always very interes�ng.  I am also a member of the 
Resolu�on Commitee. We review all proposed Resolu�ons, make any 
editorial changes that we think will be needed to get the NCCW Board 
approval.  If you are thinking you will want to submit a proposed 
resolu�on, the form will be posted on the NCCW Website under “About 
Us”/Protocols/By-Laws/Resolu�ons, then Resolu�ons. You will need to 
scroll almost to the botom to find it. It hasn’t been posted yet, but 
there is a template there you can use to get started on your Where As 
and Resolves.  The Resolu�ons approved by the Board will be presented 
for vote at the Conven�on in Oklahoma City in August. 

 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as your Province Director.  

Jeanne Audiss 


